
         

   

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

The Kooth mental health platform for 

children and young people has been 

launched in Doncaster with a 91.7% 

recommendation rate from users. 

 

 
 

The Healios online mental health and 

neurodevelopmental support service 

has launched in Doncaster with 

exceptional feedback from families. 
 

 
 

The With Me in Mind schools 

programme has received significant 

interest and has been further expanded 

as of October 2022. 

 

 
 

The Team Doncaster partnership has 

improved the co-ordination between 

the Early Help, SEND and Mental 

Health strategies leading to a 

reduction in duplicated effort. 

Achieving positive mental health and wellbeing has 

not been straightforward in recent years and we 

recognise the impacts that Covid-19, climate 

change and economic challenges have had upon 

the lives of children, young people and families. 

Team Doncaster is now looking to build on the 

current children and young people’s mental health 

and wellbeing strategy to address these impacts 

and shape our vision to 2030. 

 

We want to listen to the voice of residents to better 

understand the challenges and opportunities they 

may face so that we can confidently set the 

direction for Doncaster going forward and support 

Doncaster children and young people to thrive. 

 

The consultation will run until Friday 6th January 

2023. 

 
https://www.doncastertalks.com/cyp

-mental-health-strategy-review 

Complete the Survey 

Our Successes in 2022 
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